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BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 

MINUTES 

 

March 27, 2017 

 

Board met in session at 7:00 p.m. in the Selectmen’s Office at Abbot Hall 

Present (constituting a quorum): 

 

Jackie Belf-Becker, Chair 

Harry C. Christensen, Jr. 

Judith R. Jacobi 

Bret T. Murray 

James E. Nye 

 

John J. McGinn, Town Administrator 

 

The Board met in session for the 2017 Annual Town Meeting Warrant Hearing 

 

PARKING REGULATIONS.  Amend.  Motion made and seconded to amend the vote 

of the Board of Selectmen on March 22, 2017 as follows; by changing the amounts stated 

in line 8 from $35 to $30 and in line 9 from $50 to $55.  All in favor. 

 

Motion made and seconded to adjourn at 8:50 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Kyle A. Wiley 

Administrative Aide 


